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Monday 28th November 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Christmas season is now truly in full swing! Our attention now falls on the plan for the Year 4, 5 and 6 

Christmas Performance- “The Telling of the Christmas Story”. The performance is planned for 5:30pm 

on Thursday 8th December in St John’s Parish Church. Below I have outlined the timetable for the 

evening performance: 

3:00pm- Year 4, 5 and 6 children are collected from school as normal 

5:00pm- All Year 4, 5 and 6 children are returned to the main door of school where they will be 
met and registered by their class teacher- Parent to take their seats in the church 

5:25pm- School staff to escort the children over to the church to take their seats on the benches 
in advance of the performance 

5:30pm- Performance begins 

6:30pm (ish…)- Performance ends and the children will leave the church first, to be escorted back 
to the School to return to their classrooms. Parents to follow and collect their child from their 
classroom 

6:35pm- All invited and very welcome to join us in the School Hall to enjoy a mince pie and a 
warm drink or a biscuit and a cold juice. 

The Parish Church is not the biggest church in the Island however we believe that we will be able to 

accommodate 2 guests per pupil. We do ask that no more that 2 guests per child attend, as we may 

not be able to fit more people comfortably into the church. Should you not plan to use 2 seats, do let 

you child’s class teacher know. Equally should you be desperately keen to bring an additional person 

again let your child’s class teacher know and we can notify you of any potential additional space. 

I am unable to make the attendance of your child at the performance compulsory, however I do 

strongly encourage all children to return to school to play their part. Should you be unable to bring 

you child back please return the reply slip below. Please note you do not need to complete a reply 

slip if you plan to bring your child back to school on 08.12.2022 at 5pm. 

The children have been working hard planning and practising for their performance and will continue 

to do so. We look forward to sharing this with the School Community. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mr J Hazley 
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Name of child: _______________________________   Date: __________________ 

 

 I am unable to bring my child back to school for the Year 4, 5 and 6 Christmas Performance at 

St John’s Church 

 

 

Signed: ________________________________________________ 
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